BHS PAC Meeting — November 14, 2013

Meeting brought to order by President Monica Shouse at 12:15
Introductions of all members and guests

Minutes from October PAC meeting approved.

Ellen Beck, BHS Thanks 4 Giving coordinator, spoke to the group about the 6™ annual Thanks 4 Giving
clothing drive that will be held at the Willson school the 23 and 24™". The National Honor Society will
be sorting and bagging clothes that are brought to BHS. BHS day is Thursday the 21 and volunteers are
needed to haul clothing to Willson on Thursday and Friday. Please make sure if you are volunteering
that you sign in and out during your shift. It is important to have a breakdown of hours to keep this
going in the future.

Treasurer’s report: Elizabeth Linsky was absent so Monica reported that only a small amount was paid
last month for the bean machine and Thanks 4 Giving.

Monica provided an update on the Mandeville Creek project — join the stream team. The project will
be advertised on Hawk TV and teachers will find out about it this week. There is a possibility of lunch
time design for students to become involved. Also, a volunteer bookkeeper will be needed to assist with
the finances.

Bryce Sullivan has agreed to coordinate After Prom. Volunteers are still needed for prizes (and shopping
black Friday). During the meeting, Beth Lohman agreed to chair games. After Prom is May 17" and
much discussion took place regarding the importance of continuing this student opportunity for many
years.

Volunteer opportunities:

Staff Appreciation Holiday Luncheon on December 11th
Candy cane hand out on December 20th

Senior Sober coordinator

Shadow Volunteer coordinator

Meeting adjourned at 1:00 pm — minutes respectfully submitted by Chris Harmon

Next meeting: Thursday Dec 12th at 12:15 in the BHS library



